



Dear Parent,

We're excited to announce the following updates to our Subway® Days:

ONLINE ORDERING

An easier way to order the Subway® School Lunch Programme is now available.

Our school will be moving across to new online ordering for our Subway® Days from 1 May 2017.

To place an online order, simply visit www.subway.co.nz/schools and follow the instructions below to place your order by 9am each Subway® Day.

K

STEP BY STEP GUIDE FOR ONLINE ORDERING



Visit www.subway.co.nz/schools and select SUBWAY® School Lunch Programme.



Either create an account or login by following the prompts.



Select your school and complete the 'student name' and 'class' fields. You can then choose to start a New Order or choose a favourite order from the list.



Follow steps 1 to 3 to build your sub and add any drinks or sides — remember to select the ingredients you want on the sub.



Confirm your order and pay via Credit Card.

Credit card payment only is accepted

Note: If you are placing multiple orders for multiple children, you will need to finalise payment for the first order before starting the process over again to place any subsequent orders.

www.subway.co.nz/schools

UPDATED MENU

Subway® have simplified and nutritionally improved their School Lunch Programme menu to satisfy any picky eaters and are a great way to help get their recommended daily serve of veggies. We can no longer offer flavored milk or juice boxes.

LUNCH MENU

All subs are made on freshly baked white or wheat bread with lettuce, tomato and cucumber as standard.

MINI SUB		SUBWAY 6-INCH SUB		SUBWAY FOOTLONG		SIDES	
Chicken Strips	\$5.50 \$3.60	Chicken Strips	\$6.50 \$5.00	Chicken Strips	\$10.50 \$8.00	Bag sliced apples Mini Pump	\$2.00 \$2.00
Roast Beef	\$3.60	Roast Beef	\$5.00	Roast Beef	\$8.00	Cookie	\$1.00
Turkey Veggie Delite	\$3.60 \$3.60	Turkey Veggie Delite	\$5.00 \$4.50	Turkey Veggie Delite	\$8.00 \$7.50		
1 -88.1 2 0	7	1 200.1 2 6	Ŧ 30	1 280.2 2 0.110	730		

3 Updated prices

We have not increased the prices of School Lunches for a number of years, so unfortunately we have had to increase the prices. The new price will take effect from the beginning of Term 2 2017.

Should you have any queries over Subway® Days please contact the school office.

Regards,

Pam Clemett School Administrator